

Time	Item	Owner
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> C. How do we proceed as an organization? we need to focus on projects and getting input from students. D. Presented to and Econ class about the Treasurer position- got interest from one student. 	
7:20	<p>Public Relations</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. Tuesday 24th event: 9am. Booth to promote position openings, project proposals. We will also be holding an event on April 6th .2 come up with an event- may promote our Powersols if we have them in time B. Promo Ideas: event on April 6th, and next Tuesday C. Stickers: will order new ones soon, ones that are waterproof. 	G. Washam
[Time]	<p>Street Team Director</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. Reminder email: We still need to talk to our friends and try to boost street team. We have also tracked down our long list of emails. B. Do Officers have any help with anything: anything that Street Team can do. We need something to attend to encourage them to join us. C. Designing flier for Street Team: May want to set up a more official email with the help of Chris Vegter. 	J. Collins
7:29	<p>University Relations</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. Update on RHA Bylaw: They amended the requirement to attend our meetings at least once per month and be engaged in emails, keeping contact with Jared or Tori. 	J. Valdez
7:32	<p>Grant Coordinator</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A. Qualtrix submissions: got a few that Cyrus sent her. One submission for a "Slow Food Program" and to give out a reusable water bottle to each person at Graduation. Another Submission from Campus Rec. 	K. Fletcher
7:34	<p>Grant Projects</p>	

A.

